Handbook Of Theories Of Social Psychology
Volume Two
As recognized, adventure as without difficulty as experience about lesson,
amusement, as skillfully as settlement can be gotten by just checking out a
books handbook of theories of social psychology volume two afterward it is not
directly done, you could put up with even more re this life, roughly the world.
We have the funds for you this proper as skillfully as simple pretension to
acquire those all. We allow handbook of theories of social psychology volume
two and numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific research in any
way. among them is this handbook of theories of social psychology volume two
that can be your partner.

Social Psychology, Third Edition Paul A. M. Van Lange 2020-10-06 "This
authoritative handbook reviews the breadth of current knowledge on the
psychological processes that underlie social behavior. Leading investigators
identify core principles that have emerged from the study of biological
systems, social cognition, goals and strivings, interpersonal interactions, and
group and cultural dynamics. State-of-the-science theories, methods, and
findings are explained, and important directions for future research are
highlighted"-Social Psychology in Action Kai Sassenberg 2019-07-01 This timely and applied
textbook brings together leading scientists to illustrate how key theories and
concepts in social psychology help to predict and explain behavior, and can be
successfully applied to benefit social and practical problems. It focuses on
robust theories and models known for their successful applications and covers a
diverse range of settings—spanning classroom interventions, health behavior,
financial decision making, climate change and much more. Each chapter comprises
of a theoretical section to define the key concepts and summarize the theory,
providing evidence for its reliability and limitations from basic research, as
well as an application section that summarizes research in an applied context
and provides details about a particular study including the respective
application setting. The textbook expertly shows how theory can make meaningful
predictions for real world contexts, and isn’t afraid to explain the potential
hurdles and pitfalls when applying a theory and its underlying set of concepts
in a certain context. Crucially, this format moves towards theory testing in
applied contexts, enabling a closer examination of why and under what
circumstances interventions may be successful in obtaining a desired behavioral
or psychological end-state. Among the topics explored: Mindset theory of action
phases and if-then planning Quality of motivation in self-determination theory
The focus theory of normative conduct Social identity theory and intergroup
contact theory Intergroup forgiveness Social Psychology in Action is a critical
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resource for advanced undergraduate and graduate students in social and
cultural psychology, as well as students of behavioral economics seeking to
develop a deeper understanding of major theories and applications of the
fields. Practitioners working in the areas of organizational behavior and
management, health communication, social work, and educational science and
pedagogy will also find the volume pertinent to their work.
Psychological Modeling Albert Bandura 2021-05-09 The Classic Edition of this
key text highlights seminal work done in the subject of learning by modeling
and offers an extensive review of the major theories, edited by one of the most
influential psychologists of his generation. In his introductory essay, Bandura
identifies the most important controversial issues in the field of
observational learning and reviews a large body of research findings, before
carefully chosen articles, written by a team of expert contributors, tackle a
range of key debates in the field. Topics explored include the role of
reinforcement play in observational learning, the scope of modeling influences,
the types of people most susceptible to modeling influences, and the relative
effectiveness of models presented in live action, in pictorial presentations,
or through verbal description. Written in a lively and engaging manner, this
book will be of interest to all psychology students interested in psychological
modeling, as well as educators and professionals working with children.
Handbook of the History of Social Psychology Arie W. Kruglanski 2012-10-12 For
the first time in the history of social psychology, we have a handbook on the
history of social psychology. In it, leading luminaries in the field present
their take on how research in their own domains has unfolded, on the scientists
whose impact shaped the research agendas in the different areas of social
psychology, and on events, institutions and publications that were pivotal in
determining the field’s history. Social psychology’s numerous subfields now
boast a rich historical heritage of their own, which demands special attention.
The Handbook recounts the intriguing and often surprising lessons that the tale
of social psychology’s remarkable ascendance has to offer. The historical
diversity is the hallmark of the present handbook reflecting each of this
field’s domains unique evolution. Collectively, the contributions put a
conceptual mirror to our field and weave the intricate tapestry of people,
dynamics and events whose workings combined to produce what the vibrant
discipline of social psychology is today. They allow the contemporary student,
scholar and instructor to explore the historical development of this important
field, provide insight into its enduring aims and allow them to transcend the
vicissitudes of the zeitgeist and fads of the moment. The Handbook of the
History of Social Psychology provides an essential resource for any social
psychologist’s collection.
Contemporary Social Psychological Theories Peter J. Burke 2018-05-15 This text,
first published in 2006, presents the most important and influential social
psychological theories and research programs in contemporary sociology.
Original chapters by the scholars who initiated and developed these theoretical
perspectives provide full descriptions of each theory and its background,
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development, and future. This second edition has been revised and updated to
reflect developments within each theory, and in the field of social psychology
more broadly. The opening chapters of Contemporary Social Psychological
Theories cover general approaches, organized around fundamental principles and
issues: symbolic interaction, social exchange, and distributive justice.
Following chapters focus on specific research programs and theories, examining
identity, affect, comparison processes, power and dependence, status
construction, and legitimacy. A new, original piece examines the state and
trajectory of social network theory. A mainstay in teaching social psychology,
this revised and updated edition offers a valuable survey of the field.
Self-theories Carol S. Dweck 2013-12-16 This innovative text sheds light on how
people work -- why they sometimes function well and, at other times, behave in
ways that are self-defeating or destructive. The author presents her
groundbreaking research on adaptive and maladaptive cognitive-motivational
patterns and shows: * How these patterns originate in people's self-theories *
Their consequences for the person -- for achievement, social relationships, and
emotional well-being * Their consequences for society, from issues of human
potential to stereotyping and intergroup relations * The experiences that
create them This outstanding text is a must-read for researchers in social
psychology, child development, and education, and is appropriate for both
graduate and senior undergraduate students in these areas.
Lay Theories Michael Argyle 2013-10-22 Lay theories - the informal, commonsense explanations people give for particular social behaviours - are often
very different from formal 'scientific' explanations of what actually happens.
While they have been studied in the past, this is the first attempt to review,
in detail, the nature of these beliefs. More specifically, it is the first
study to consider such fundamental questions as the structure, aetiology,
stability and consequence of lay theories about a range of topics. Each chapter
covers a different area, such as psychology, psychiatry, medicine, economics,
statistics, law and education.
Bridging Social Psychology Paul A.M. Van Lange 2006-08-15 Bridging Social
Psychology illuminates the unique contribution the field of social psychology
can bring to understanding major scientific and societal problems. The book
focuses on illustrating the benefits and costs of bridging social psychology
with other fields of psychology, including cognitive, developmental, and
personality psychology, as well as other disciplines such as biology,
neuroscience and economics. The editor’s hope is that the examination of these
bridges will result in new theoretical, methodological, and societal benefits.
The 65 essays, written by eminent leaders in the field, demonstrate the
relationship of social psychology with: (1) biology, neuroscience and cognitive
science; (2) personality, emotion, and development; (3) relationship science,
interaction, and health; and (4) organizational science, culture, and
economics. The book also examines the key assumptions of social psychology,
where the field is headed, and its unique contribution to basic theoretical and
broad societal questions (e.g. promoting health in society). Section
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introductions tie the book together. The book concludes with an enlightening
Epilogue by Walter Mischel. This book will appeal to scholars, researchers, and
advanced students in social psychology wishing to demonstrate the crossdisciplinary aspect of their research. It will also be of interest to those in
neighboring fields of psychology, especially personality, organizational,
health, cognitive, and developmental psychology, as well as those in
neuroscience, biology, sociology, communication, economics, political science,
and anthropology. The user-friendly tone makes the book accessible to those
with only a basic knowledge of social psychology. The book also serves as a
text for advanced courses in social psychology and/or applied psychology. A
helpful table, found on the book’s Web site, indicates the cross-disciplinary
applications addressed in each essay, to make it easier to assign the book in
courses.
Handbook of Theories of Social Psychology Paul A. M. Van Lange 2012 The second
volume in this innovative two-volume set, Handbook of Theories of Social
Psychology, provides a comprehensive exploration of the major developments of
social psychological theories that have taken place over the past half century,
culminating in a state of the art overview of the primary theories and models
that have been developed in this vast and fascinating field.
Handbook of Language Analysis in Psychology Morteza Dehghani 2021-11-20 Recent
years have seen an explosion of interest in the use of computerized text
analysis methods to address basic psychological questions. This comprehensive
handbook brings together leading language analysis scholars to present
foundational concepts and methods for investigating human thought, feeling, and
behavior using language. Contributors work toward integrating psychological
science and theory with natural language processing (NLP) and machine learning.
Ethical issues in working with natural language datasets are discussed in
depth. The volume showcases NLP-driven techniques and applications in areas
including interpersonal relationships, personality, morality, deception, social
biases, political psychology, psychopathology, and public health.
Dual-process Theories in Social Psychology Shelly Chaiken 1999-02-19 This
informative volume presents the first comprehensive review of research and
theory on dual-process models of social information processing. These models
distinguish between qualitatively different modes of information processing in
making decisions and solving problems (e.g., associative versus rule-based,
controlled versus uncontrolled, and affective versus cognitive modes). Leading
contributors review the basic assumptions of these approaches and review the
ways they have been applied and tested in such areas as attitudes,
stereotyping, person perception, memory, and judgment. Also examined are the
relationships between different sets of processing modes, the factors that
determine their utilization, and how they work in combination to affect
responses to social information.
The Cambridge Handbook of the Psychology of Prejudice Fiona Kate Barlow
2018-10-11 Resource added for the Psychology (includes Sociology) 108091
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courses.
The Handbook of Behavior Change Martin S. Hagger 2020-07-15 Social problems in
many domains, including health, education, social relationships, and the
workplace, have their origins in human behavior. The documented links between
behavior and social problems have compelled governments and organizations to
prioritize and mobilize efforts to develop effective, evidence-based means to
promote adaptive behavior change. In recognition of this impetus, The Handbook
of Behavior Change provides comprehensive coverage of contemporary theory,
research, and practice on behavior change. It summarizes current evidence-based
approaches to behavior change in chapters authored by leading theorists,
researchers, and practitioners from multiple disciplines, including psychology,
sociology, behavioral science, economics, philosophy, and implementation
science. It is the go-to resource for researchers, students, practitioners, and
policy makers looking for current knowledge on behavior change and guidance on
how to develop effective interventions to change behavior.
Theories of Emotion Robert Plutchik 2013-10-22 Emotion: Theory, Research, and
Experience, Volume 1: Theories of Emotion, presents broad theoretical
perspectives representing all major schools of thought in the study of the
nature of emotion. The contributions contained in the book are characterized
under three major headings - evolutionary context, psychophysiological context,
and dynamic context. Subjects that are discussed include general psychoevolutionary theory of emotion; the affect system; the biology of emotions and
other feelings; and emotions as transitory social roles. Psychologists,
sociobiologists, sociologists, psychiatrists, ethologists, and students the
allied fields will find the text a good reference material.
Handbook of Theories of Social Psychology Paul A M Van Lange 2012 The first
volume in this innovative two-volume set provides a comprehensive exploration
of the major developments of social psychological theories that have taken
place over the past half century, culminating in a state of the art overview of
the primary theories and models that have been developed in this vast and
fascinating field. Volume One covers Biological/Evolutionary Level of Analysis,
Cognitive Level of Analysis, Content Model and Motivational and Affective Level
of Analysis. Authored by leading international experts, each chapter represents
a personal and historical narrative of the theory’s development including the
inspirations, critical junctures, and problem-solving efforts that effected
theoretical choices and determined the theory’s impact and its evolution.
Unique to this handbook, these narratives provide a rich background for
understanding how theories are created, nurtured, and shaped over time, and
examining their unique contribution to the field as a whole. To examine its
societal impact, each theory is evaluated in terms of its applicability to
better understanding and solving critical social issues and problems. The
Handbook of Theories of Social Psychology, Volume One is an essential resource
for researchers and students of social psychology and related disciplines.
Social Dilemmas Paul A. M. van Lange 2014 This volume provides a psychological
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overview of research on human cooperation, while discussing evolutionary and
cultural perspectives, along with applications in the management, environment,
national security, and health.
Social Psychology E. Tory Higgins 1996-07-01 While social psychology has made
fundamental contributions to the understanding of basic principles that
underlie social behavior, these principles themselves--including expectancies,
goals, explanations, arousal, social influence, interdependence, social
conflict, persuasion, and social standards--have never been directly reviewed
in a comprehensive manner. Filling a significant gap in the literature, this
authoritative reference and text illuminates the essential processes,
mechanisms, and structures at different levels of analysis--biological,
cognitive, motivational, interpersonal, and group/cultural--to provide access
to the central principles that guide social psychological investigation.
Formatted for easy reference and comparison, each chapter describes alternative
conceptualizations of a particular principle and reviews research supporting
(and failing to support) these different perspectives. Covering all the
significant theories and research programs, the empirical literature is
surveyed not for the traditional function of providing comprehensive reviews of
content areas, but for its relevance to broad conceptual issues. This enables
readers to get a better idea of the "big picture" concerning various social
psychological principles, facilitating their ability to keep track of
conceptual trends and developments in social psychology. An essential tool for
all social psychologists, as well as professionals in related fields, this
authoritative handbook also serves as an invaluable text for advanced classes
in social psychology.
Handbook of the Life Course Michael J. Shanahan 2015-10-26 Building on the
success of the 2003 Handbook of the Life Course, this second volume identifies
future directions for life course research and policy. The introductory essay
and the chapters that make up the five sections of this book, show consensus on
strategic “next steps” in life course studies. These next steps are explored in
detail in each section: Section I, on life course theory, provides fresh
perspectives on well-established topics, including cohorts, life stages, and
legal and regulatory contexts. It challenges life course scholars to move
beyond common individualistic paradigms. Section II highlights changes in major
institutional and organizational contexts of the life course. It draws on
conceptual advances and recent empirical findings to identify promising avenues
for research that illuminate the interplay between structure and agency. It
examines trends in family, school, and workplace, as well as contexts that
deserve heightened attention, including the military, the criminal justice
system, and natural and man-made disaster. The remaining three sections
consider advances and suggest strategic opportunities in the study of health
and development throughout the life course. They explore methodological
innovations, including qualitative and three-generational longitudinal research
designs, causal analysis, growth curves, and the study of place. Finally, they
show ways to build bridges between life course research and public policy.
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A Theory of Action Identification Robin R. Vallacher 2014-04-04 First published
in 1985. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Theory Construction in Social Personality Psychology Arie W. Kruglanski
2016-02-04 This special issue features papers that offer deeply felt, valuable
perspectives on diverse aspects of theory construction in social-personality
psychology. The goal is to furnish a basis for starting a discussion about the
considerable challenges of theorizing, the ways of meeting those challenges,
and the great rewards that successful theorizing offers to the discipline as a
whole.
Handbook of Theories of Social Psychology Paul A M Van Lange 2011-08-31
Providing a comprehensive exploration of the major developments of social
psychological theories that have taken place over the past half century, this
innovative two-volume handbook is a state of the art overview of the primary
theories and models that have been developed in this vast and fascinating
field. Authored by leading international experts, each chapter represents a
personal and historical narrative of the theory's development including the
inspirations, critical junctures, and problem-solving efforts that effected
theoretical choices and determined the theory's impact and its evolution.
Unique to this handbook, these narratives provide a rich background for
understanding how theories are created, nurtured, and shaped over time, and
examining their unique contribution to the field as a whole. To examine its
societal impact, each theory is evaluated in terms of its applicability to
better understanding and solving critical social issues and problems.
Handbook of Social Psychology, Volume 1 Susan T. Fiske 2010-02-15 First
published in 1935, The Handbook of Social Psychology was the first major
reference work to cover the field of social psychology. The field has since
evolved and expanded tremendously, and in each subsequent edition, The Handbook
of Social Psychology is still the foremost reference that academics,
researchers, and graduate students in psychology turn to for the most current,
well-researched, and thorough information covering the field of social
psychology. This volume of the Fifth Edition covers the science of social
psychology and the social being.
Theories of Information Behavior Karen E. Fisher 2005 This unique book presents
authoritative overviews of more than 70 conceptual frameworks for understanding
how people seek, manage, share, and use information in different contexts. A
practical and readable reference to both well-established and newly proposed
theories of information behavior, the book includes contributions from 85
scholars from 10 countries. Each theory description covers origins,
propositions, methodological implications, usage, links to related conceptual
frameworks, and listings of authoritative primary and secondary references. The
introductory chapters explain key concepts, theorymethod connections, and the
process of theory development.
Applied Social Psychology Linda Steg 2017-04-24 Applied Social Psychology
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combines the science of social psychology with the practical application of
solving social problems that exist in the real world. This exciting textbook
provides a thorough explanation of how social psychologists can contribute to
the understanding and management of different social problems. A highly
prestigious team of contributors from across Europe and the United States
illustrate how social psychological theories, research methods and intervention
techniques can be successfully applied to problems encountered in the fields of
physical and mental health, immigration and integration, economic behaviour,
political behaviour, environmental behaviour, organisations and the classroom.
This expanded edition also features new chapters on the dynamic fields of
consumer behaviour, traffic behaviour, criminal behaviour, sport and
development aid. Each field studied features an overview of important problems,
the role of human behaviour in these problems, the factors influencing relevant
behaviour, and effective ways to change this behaviour. This is an essential
volume for all undergraduate and graduate students studying applied social
psychology.
Handbook of Wise Interventions Gregory M. Walton 2020-11-10 Precise shifts in
the ways people make sense of themselves, others, and social situations can
help people flourish. This compelling handbook synthesizes the growing body of
research on wise interventions--brief, nonclinical strategies that are "wise"
to the impact of social-psychological processes on behavior. Leading
authorities describe how maladaptive or pejorative interpretations can
undermine people’s functioning and how they can be altered to produce benefits
in such areas as academic motivation and achievement, health, well-being, and
personal relationships. Consistently formatted chapters review the development
of each intervention, how it can be implemented, its evidence base, and
implications for solving personal and societal problems.
Handbook of Theories of Social Psychology Paul A. M. Van Lange 2012 The first
volume in this innovative two-volume set provides a comprehensive exploration
of the major developments of social psychological theories that have taken
place over the past half century, culminating in a state of the art overview of
the primary theories and models that have been developed in this vast and
fascinating field.
A Handbook of Theories on Designing Alignment Between People and the Office
Environment Rianne Appel-Meulenbroek 2021-06-16 Although workplace design and
management are gaining more and more attention from modern organizations,
workplace research is still very fragmented and spread across multiple
disciplines in academia. There are several books on the market related to
workplaces, facility management (FM), and corporate real estate management
(CREM) disciplines, but few open up a theoretical and practical discussion
across multiple theories from different fields of studies. Therefore, workplace
researchers are not aware of all the angles from which workplace management and
effects of workplace design on employees has been or could be studied. A lot of
knowledge is lost between disciplines, and sadly, many insights do not reach
workplace managers in practice. Therefore, this new book series is started by
handbook-of-theories-of-social-psychology-volume-two
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associate professor Rianne Appel-Meulenbroek (Eindhoven University of
Technology, the Netherlands) and postdoc researcher Vitalija Danivska (Aalto
University, Finland) as editors, published by Routledge. It is titled
‘Transdisciplinary Workplace Research and Management’ because it bundles
important research insights from different disciplinary fields and shows its
relevance for both academic workplace research and workplace management in
practice. The books will address the complexity of the transdisciplinary angle
necessary to solve ongoing workplace-related issues in practice, such as
knowledge worker productivity, office use, and more strategic workplace
management. In addition, the editors work towards further collaboration and
integration of the necessary disciplines for further development of the
workplace field in research and in practice. This book series is relevant for
workplace experts both in academia and industry. This first book in the series
focuses on the employee as a user of the work environment. The 21 theories
discussed and applied to workplace design in this book address people’s ability
to do their job and thrive in relation to the office workplace. Some focus more
on explaining why people behave the way they do (the psychosocial environment),
while others take the physical and/or digital workplace quality as a starting
point to explain employee outcomes such as health, satisfaction, and
performance. They all explain different aspects for achieving employeeworkplace alignment (EWA) and thereby ensuring employee thriving. The final
chapter describes a first step towards integrating these theories into an
overall interdisciplinary framework for eventually developing a grand EWA
theory. The Open Access version of this book, available at
http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9781003128830, has been made available
under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Theory in Psychology Harold L. Miller, Jr. 2016-05-24
Drawing together a team of international scholars, The SAGE Encyclopedia of
Theory in Psychology examines the contemporary landscape of all the key
theories and theorists, presenting them in the context needed to understand
their strengths and weaknesses. Key features include: · Approximately 300
signed entries fill two volumes · Entries are followed by Cross-References and
Further Readings · A Reader's Guide in the front matter groups entries
thematically · A detailed Index and the Cross-References provide for effective
search-and-browse in the electronic version · Back matter includes a Chronology
of theory within the field of psychology, a Master Bibliography, and an
annotated Resource Guide to classic books in this field, journals,
associations, and their websites The SAGE Encyclopedia of Theory in Psychology
is an exceptional and scholarly source for researching the theory of
psychology, making it a must-have reference for all academic libraries.
The Sociology of Emotions Jonathan H. Turner 2005-03-14 All social relations
involve emotional responses, from the simplest face-to-face encounter through
the mobilization of social movements to the commitments that individuals
develop for culture and society. The social world is thus dependent upon the
arousal of emotions, and equally significant conflict and change in societies
is ultimately driven by emotional arousal. Thus, it is important to understand
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how human emotions influence, and are influenced by, the social world. This
understanding takes us into the sociology of emotions that has emerged as a
distinct area of inquiry over the last thirty years.
Dual-Process Theories of the Social Mind Jeffrey W. Sherman 2014-05-09 This
volume provides an authoritative synthesis of a dynamic, influential area of
psychological research. Leading investigators address all aspects of dualprocess theories: their core assumptions, conceptual foundations, and
applications to a wide range of social phenomena. In 38 chapters, the volume
addresses the pivotal role of automatic and controlled processes in attitudes
and evaluation; social perception; thinking and reasoning; self-regulation; and
the interplay of affect, cognition, and motivation. Current empirical and
methodological developments are described. Critiques of the duality approach
are explored and important questions for future research identified.
Theories in Social Psychology Derek Chadee 2011-02-23 Theories in Social
Psychology is an edited volume that identifies and discusses in-depth the
important theoretical perspectives and theories that underlie the discipline of
social psychology. The only current book focusing specifically on the theories
within social psychology Brings together a range of distinguished scholars in
the field of social psychology – including Bertram F. Malle, Paul R. Nail,
Richard E. Petty, Thomas Mussweiler, Faye J. Crosby, Miles Hewstone, Richard J.
Crisp and Mein Koslowsky Critically discusses important perspectives and
theories in the discipline allowing a deeper understanding of the theoretical
framework Allows students and academics to reflect on theories and opens up
future areas of enquiry
Handbook of Research Methods in Social and Personality Psychology Harry T. Reis
2014-02-24 This indispensable sourcebook covers conceptual and practical issues
in research design in the field of social and personality psychology. Key
experts address specific methods and areas of research, contributing to a
comprehensive overview of contemporary practice. This updated and expanded
second edition offers current commentary on social and personality psychology,
reflecting the rapid development of this dynamic area of research over the past
decade. With the help of this up-to-date text, both seasoned and beginning
social psychologists will be able to explore the various tools and methods
available to them in their research as they craft experiments and imagine new
methodological possibilities.
The Social Psychology of Gullibility Joseph P Forgas 2019-04-03 Gullibility,
whether we like it or not, is a fundamental characteristic of human beings. In
The Social Psychology of Gullibility, Forgas and Baumeister explore what we
know about the causes, functions, and consequences of gullibility, and the
social psychological processes that promote or inhibit it. With contributions
from leading international researchers, the book reveals what social and
cognitive psychology contribute to our understanding of how human judgments and
decisions can be distorted and undermined. The chapters discuss the nature and
functions of gullibility, the role of cognitive processes in gullibility, the
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influence of emotion and motivation on gullibility, and social and cultural
aspects of gullibility. Underpinned by a wealth of empirical research,
contributors explore captivating issues such as the psychology of conspiracy
theories, the role of political gullibility, gullibility in science, the role
of the internet in fostering gullibility, and the failures of reasoning that
contribute to human credulity. Gullibility has become a dominant topic of
interest in public discourse. The Social Psychology of Gullibility is essential
reading for researchers, social science students, professionals and
practitioners and all those interested in understanding human credulity and the
role of gullibility in contemporary public affairs.
Handbook of Theories of Aging, Second Edition Merril Silverstein, PhD
2008-10-27 The field of gerontology has often been criticized for being "datarich but theory-poor." The editors of this book address this issue by stressing
the importance of theory in gerontology. While the previous edition focused on
multidisciplinary approaches to aging theory, this new edition provides crossdisciplinary, integrative explanations of aging theory: The contributors of
this text have reached beyond traditional disciplinary boundaries to partner
with researchers in adjacent fields in studying aging and age-related
phenomena. This edition of the Handbook consists of 39 chapters written by 67
internationally recognized experts in the field of aging. It is organized in
seven sections, reflecting the major theoretical developments in gerontology
over the past 10 years. Special Features: Comprehensive coverage of aging
theory, focusing on the biological, psychological, and social aspects of aging
A section dedicated to discussing how aging theory informs public policy A
concluding chapter summarizing the major themes of aging, and offering
predictions about the future of theory development Required reading for
graduate students and post doctoral fellows, this textbook represents the
current status of theoretical development in the study of aging.
The Social Psychology of Morality Joseph P. Forgas 2016-01-29 Ever since
Plato’s ‘Republic’ was written over two thousand years ago, one of the main
concerns of social philosophy and later empirical social science was to
understand the moral nature of human beings. The faculty to think and act in
terms of overarching moral values is as much a defining hallmark of our species
as is our intelligence, so homo moralis is no less an appropriate term to
describe humans as homo sapiens. This volume makes a case for the pivotal role
of social psychology as the core discipline for studying morality. The book is
divided into four parts. First, the role of social psychological processes in
moral values and judgments is discussed, followed by an analysis of the role of
morality in interpersonal processes. The sometimes paradoxical, ironic effects
of moral beliefs are described next, and in the final section the role of
morality in collective and group behavior is considered. This book will be of
interest to students and researchers in the social and behavioral sciences
concerned with moral behavior, as well as professionals and practitioners in
clinical, counseling, organizational, marketing and educational psychology
where issues of ethics and morality are of importance.
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Encyclopedia of Social Psychology Roy F. Baumeister 2007-08-29 The Encyclopedia
of Social Psychology is designed as a road map to this rapidly growing and
important field and provides individuals with a simple, clear, jargon-free
introduction. These two volumes include more than 600 entries chosen by a
diverse team of experts to comprise an exhaustive list of the most important
concepts. Entries provide brief, clear, and readable explanations to the vast
number of ideas and concepts that make up the intellectual and scientific
content in the area of social psychology.
Applied Social Psychology Frank W. Schneider 2005 Applied Social Psychology:
Understanding and Addressing Social and Practical Problems is an excellent
introductory textbook that helps students understand how people think about,
feel about, relate to, and influence one another. The book is unique in that it
provides a balanced emphasis on social psychological theory and research.
Editors Frank W. Schneider, Jamie A. Gruman, and Larry M. Coutts examine the
contributions of social and practical problems in several areas including
everyday life, clinical psychology, sports, the media, health, education,
organizations, community psychology, the environment, and human diversity.
Advances in Experimental Social Psychology Patricia Devine 2012-03-19 Advances
in Experimental Social Psychology continues to be one of the most sought after
and most often cited series in this field. Containing contributions of major
empirical and theoretical interest, this series represents the best and the
brightest in new research, theory, and practice in social psychology. Contains
contributions of major empirical and theoretical interest. This series
represents the best and the brightest in new research, theory, and practice in
social psychology.
Applying Social Psychology Abraham P Buunk 2007-11-15 `I think this is a
wonderful book. The social psychological theories are exceptionally well
presented for practical use. Anyone studying social psychology will find this
book extremely relevant and accessible' - Gerjo Kok, Professor of Applied
Psychology, Department of Work and Social Psychology, Maastricht University
`This is a highly readable book dealing with an exciting topic, applied social
psychology, which is at the heart of many urgent problems of the new
millennium. It is well suited for curing the disease of those who still believe
there is an opposition between fundamental and applied research, between
theories and practice. The major asset of this volume lies in the originality
and strength of the PATH concept -- from problem definition, over analysis, and
test, to helping. I like the idea to implement and institutionalize this
framework in teaching and in education' - Klaus Fiedler, University of
Heidelberg Introducing a new methodological approach for doing applied
psychology, the PATH model, this book offers a simple, systematic, step-bystep, easy-to-use methodology for applying primarily social psychological
theory to a wide range of social problems, from tackling crime and prejudice to
fostering environmental conservation and team performance. It helps and guides
students to define a problem, conduct a theory-based analysis, develop an
explanatory model, set up and execute a research project to test the model, and
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develop an intervention. Applying Social Psychology is a highly practical text,
which can be used by introductory and advanced level students who want to learn
how to analyze practical problems and develop solutions for these problems
based upon social psychological theory and research. Written in an engaging and
accessible way, this book offers: 1. A new methodological model put forward by
the authors (PATH model); 2. Real world case studies; 3. End of chapter
exercises; 4. Interviews with leading social psychologists; 5.Glossary of key
theories and concepts in social psychology; 6. Recommended further reading.
Essential Social Psychology Richard J. Crisp 2020-03-30 From aggression to
altruism, prejudice to persuasion, Essential Social Psychology 4e introduces
students to the classic studies, the controversial debates and innovative
research that define social psychology today. It gives students what they need
to know about the key areas of social psychology whilst also demonstrating its
relevance to current, real world events. New to this edition: Coverage of
social neuroscience Inclusion of evolutionary psychology ‘Back to the Real
World’ boxes which situate academic findings in the real life context of the
world around you Online there are resources for students which create a
complete learning experience to help students build confidence and apply their
knowledge successfully in assignments and exams. You'll also find teaching
materials to help every week which can be easily incorporated into your VLE.
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